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Minutes of February Meeting: 
Meeting called to order at 7:40 p.m. by Commodore Peter. First order of business was to accept the 
minutes from our last meeting as they appeared in the newsletter.  
 
Treasurer's report:  Presented by Dee Riley, Beginning balance $4,272.48 ending balances 
$4,101.63.  The full report elsewhere in the newsletter.  
 
Dee also wanted to let us know that her group raised $3,697.00 with their Relay for Life event.  The 
$500.00 prize with their raffle went to one of Anna Giuliani's co-workers and Anna was given the cash 
to present to her.  We all agreed that it was a great party.  
 
Vice Cmdr. Dave gave us the info on our breakfast event, Saturday, February 22, in the large pavilion 
at Homestead Bay Front Park.  Dave further advised that Anna is making French toast this time 
instead of pancakes.  He also promises eggs and lots of bacon, as well as bloody marys and/or 
mimosas.  It will cost $5.00 each of members and guests.  He plans to eat around 9:00 a.m. ----- 
10:00 a.m.  
 
We were pleased to have as our guests for dinner Bob and Lee Cowan.  It was great visiting with 
them.  Bob told us that they had lunch with Stan and Joy Scherer and they're doing great.  They 
asked him to let all of us know they'd love to meet any of us passing in or around Ellington (where 
they live) for lunch. 
 
Cmdr. asked about future events...nothing for March.  LIz and Billy Phillips are planning a castaway 
party on their "Easter Island".  Liz figures that way everyone can wear an Easter Hat. Dee Riley is 
planning a bowling party in May.   
 
Commodore Peter congratulated Larry and Sharon for a great change of watch dinner and dance.  
 
Sharon is taking over the Sunshine Committee and will send a card to Ron Wise as he is recovering 
from foot surgery.  
 
Membership:  Buz Strandhagen reports that we have 14 members.  



 

2 

 
The highlight of the evening was Cmdr. Peter presenting Vice-Cmdr. Dave with a virtual award. 
He forgot it at home but fortunately had a picture of it on his phone.  Dave will get the real one at the 
breakfast.  
 
50/50 of $15.00 won by Teresa Dean.  
Meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m.  
 
Respectfully submitted, Claire Strandhagen, Secretary 

 
 

 

  
 

TREASURER'S REPORT 
HOMESTEAD Bay front YACHT CLUB 

BEGINNING BALANCE JANUARY 1, 2014   $4,272.48    
INCOME:        
 COW    $1,020.00     
 50/50       
 Membership   $   480.00     
        
 Total    $1,500.00     
EXPENSES:        
 COW    $1,609.60     
 FL Annual Fee   $     61.25     
 Total    $1,670.85     
ENDING BALANCE JANUARY 31, 2014   $4,101.63    
SUBMITTED BY       
Dee Riley       
TREASURER       
25 members, and 6 guests attended the Change of Watch.  
The cost to the club was $589.60.     

 

Photo by 
Sandy Zinn 
at the 
Meeting 
<<<<<<<
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This is my second attempt at the Newsletter. If any of you have anything interesting to share with our members, 
please forward it to me and I will try to include it in the next Nauti News. 
 
Larry Roesch 
Editor 

Commodore’s Corner: 
Bacon…that was the word of the week. We want to thank Dave, Ana and the 
rest of the cooking gang for another great event. If you didn’t get enough 
Bacon, French toast and scrambled eggs that is your own fault. Oh, and kudos 
to Karen for the cinnamon rolls. Those who attended the event were also able 
to meet our newest member Chip Casanave. Chip and his wife Claudia should 
be attending the next meeting so be sure to say hello. And, they have a boat on 
“C” dock at Homestead.   
The next event is going to be at Karen Sutton’s sometime latter part of March. 
We will have more on that at the next meeting. 
Speaking of meetings, the next one will be at the Whistle Stop on March 4th. 
Please respond with your dinner choices when you get the email. We are 
starting to get some commitments so I will go over tentative events at this 
meeting. However, we still need some volunteers to step up to the plate.

Previous Commodore Dave finally receiving his well 
deserved Plaque for Three Great Years of Service to 
HYC. Thanks again Dave. 


